Okaw Valley Community Unit School District #302

Kent Stauder, Superintendent E-mail kstauder@okawvalley.org www.okawvalley.org

709 South St John Street P.O. Box 97, Bethany, IL 61914 Phone 217-665-3232 Fax 217-665-3601

March 13, 2020

Dear Okaw Valley CUSD #302 Students, Staff, and Families,

Governor Pritzker has announced he will be closing all public schools beginning Tuesday, March 17^{th} , – Monday, March 30^{th} . School is scheduled to resume on Tuesday, March 31^{st} . This includes all extra-curricular activities scheduled during this time. The district will release additional details over the weekend. We want all of our parents to have enough time to make arrangements during the scheduled closure.

Sincerely,

Kent Stauder